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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission
has received a Petition from Florida Power and Light Company, in
Docket No. 991788-GU, filed December 29, 1999, seeking a waiver of
Rules 25-17.0021(4) (b) and (j), Florida Administrative Code.
Subsection (4) (b) requires the ﬁtility to submit the program start
date for each program in its demand side management plan for a ten-
year projected horizon period, and subsection (4) (j) requires the
utility to submit an estimate of cost-effectiveness of its demand
side management program using the cost-effectiveness tests required

by Rule 25-17.008, Florida Administrative Code.

A copy of the Petition can be obtained from the Division of
Records and Reporting. Comments on the petition should be filed
with the Commission’s Diviéion of Records and Reporting, 2540
Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, within 14 days
of publication of this notice. For additional information please’
write Stephanie A. Crossman, Division of Legal Services, at the

above address or telephone (850) 413-6179.
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December 10, 1999

Blanca S. Bayo, Director

Records and Reporting

Florida Public Service Commission
4075 Esplanade Way, Room 110
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:

Approval of DSM Plan for FP&L
Docket No. 991788-EG

Dear Ms, Bayo:

2300.

Very truly yours

s gl

Charles A. Guyton
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Please add the law firm of Steel Hector & Davis, LLP as legal counsel on behalf of Florida
Power & Light Company (“FPL”) in Docket No. 991788-EG

Riu d¢ Janeira
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Steal Hector & Davis LLF
215 South Monroe, Suite 601

Tallahasses, Florlda 32301-1804
850.222.2300

850.222.8410 Fax

www.steelhector.com

Char{ez A. Guyton
850.222.3423

By Facsimile
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If you or your staff have any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at 222-

sS4t Daminge



